SMWCW Membership Meeting Minutes 3/10/15
The meeting was called to order at the Homosassa Library at 3:00 PM by President Dick Byrnes. 

Deputy Andy McEwan reviewed the volunteer appreciation day and asked for our critique and suggestions for next year.

Fire Chief  Jim Goodworth gave us a rundown on the recent history of the Citrus County Fire Services and the importance of retaining the MSBU to continue to fund it. Not only do they respond to fires, but also to rescue calls and will go to your home or business as well to check alarms, make safety suggestions and much more.

The traffic school will be held on April 16, 2015 from 8-12 at the EOC. A sign-up sheet was passed around for those interested.

Roger Kessinger presented the treasurer’s report.

Dick Byrnes presented the statistics for February.

Our May meeting will be held at the Citrus County Correctional Center which will include a tour of the facilities. A signup sheet was passed around as the number of members attending will be limited due to space and security concerns at the facility.

Tom Okimoto presented his suggestions for an Honor Guard to assist at deceased members funerals/memorial services. It was asked that those members interested contact Tom.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:17 PM.

Respectfully submitted by Neil Kline for Joe Stingle, Sec’y
